
 

 

 
 

       ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 
Aviocom Launches New Website 
 
Thorough deliberations with staff and consultants revealed a need and desire to redesign the Aviocom 
website so that it would feature more up-to-date information and an appealing layout that would be 
easy to navigate.  
As a result of some forward-thinking, we have also created a more robust architecture for the site to 
facilitate the addition of updates and new tools in the future. 

 
 
Anyone who was familiar 
with our previous site will 
likely notice some obvious 
changes. 
 
To keep our customer base 
informed of key 
happenings and new 
product announcements, 
we added the “Latest 
News” and “Agenda” 
features to our homepage.  
This helpful feature will 
ensure that you are always 
updated with important 
information and other 
points of interest.  

 
Keep checking our website since this section will be constantly updated. 
 
In order to ensure that we are always providing you with timely, relevant and updated information our 
customer service staff has been set-up to ensure an ongoing focus for information, posting of 
documents, and general clean-up of any glitches arising from the shift to our new website.  
For any inquiries you can email us…. info@aviocom.nl 
 
We at Aviocom appreciate all of your continued visits to our website. 
We value your feedback and encourage you to contact us with any comments  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Roy Klockenbrink 


